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There is overwhelming opposition to ANY new taxes or tax increases, and for good 

reason.  The state has become barely livable for most Oregonians.  Do your jobs as 

representatives by supporting the WILL OF THE PEOPLE.  We are all so tired of this 

non-stop attack on the ability to live here.  Many are contemplating leaving the state, 

despite deep roots and great love for the beauty of Oregon, due to 'fiscal-fatigue'.  

How many more businesses and families have to be driven out before you wake up?  

NO MORE TAXES! 


